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Newsletter – September 2023 

We recently sent this to members by email. If you would like to join our community group to 
hear about developments, please email me including your name and postal address. 

Group meal at Pillars, the University of London (UWL) 
The group meal we had at Pillars Restaurant in late March was a great success and the 
feeling at our subsequent AGM was that we should repeat the event. We have therefore 
arranged a new meal on 2nd November. Further details will be sent out to those who are 
interested around 6th October. Many people have already registered their interest in a new 
meal with Jim McWilliams, but if you haven’t and are interested can you please email him on 
jimmcw1975@btinternet.com so he can put you on the list. 
 

Richard Chilton, Chair 


